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Personal 
I continue to be amazed at the hard work and dedication of my fellow Executives, 
student staff, SSMU staff, students and friends and family. I feel so inspired even 
during such dark times in the world – there’s a lot of love to go around. 
 
Supporting other Execs  - I spent a lot of time 
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Website –Worked in conjunction with Corina, who had some good ideas about 
the clubs section and how to make it a lot better. We’re collecting more blurbs for 
the clubs section, to more accurately describe which clubs are here at SSMU. 
Though it’s been a slow process I am overall very happy with the way the website 
works compared to our old website.  
 
On that note, I finally got a confirmation from Daniel Baresh that the Room 
Bookings System Project will be completed before or by November 5. YES. 
This means so many good things. 
 
CKUT  Referendum – This is happening. The yes committee is now officially 
formed, and people are putting up posters, making classroom announcements, 



 


